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Chair Fahey, Vice-Chairs Breese-Iverson and Kropf, and members of the House Rules
Committee,

As we celebrate the 75th anniversary of India’s independence, we recognize, respect, and pay
tribute to the many generations of Indians who struggled against colonial rule. HCR 11 gives us
the opportunity to continue to educate ourselves, honor the Indian community, and celebrate
India’s independence, heritage, culture, and history. Oregon is home to a growing Indian
community who make significant contributions to our state and this resolution gives us the
opportunity to recommit ourselves to equity and celebrate diversity.

Thank you for the opportunity to offer written testimony in favor of HCR 8. I invite you to join me
in amplifying the voices of our Indian community members, who have enriched America's history,
and continue to play an instrumental role in its future success.

Sincerely,

Representative Courtney Neron
House District 26
Wilsonville, including the Charbonneau district, King City, Sherwood,
Tigard/Bull Mountain, and Parrett Mountain
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